
CONTACT US

OCEAN REEF RENEWABLE ENERGY
CONNECTION PROCESS

All applications must be completed through the ORRE website. Western Power
and Synergy are not part of the Ocean Reef Marina network processes. 

ORRE will coordinate the installation of the meter and the final connection to
the power pillar. ORRE will connect after the connection invoice/s has been
paid and a Notice of Completion for the electrical work has been submitted

and received.

CORRECT NETWORK OPERATOR
SELECTION FOR NOTICES

For all electrical work in Ocean Reef Marina:
Ensure that Ocean Reef Renewable Energy is
listed as the Network Operator on all Notices.
Important: Do not list Western Power as the

Network Operator.

PRELIMINARY NOTICES FOR
NOTIFIABLE ELECTRICAL WORK

Before commencing any notifiable electrical
work, a Preliminary Notice must be submitted in

compliance with the regulations. 
Failure to adhere to this requirement may result

in a breach.

If a Notice has been mistakenly submitted with
Western Power as the Network Operator: Log
into the eNotice portal promptly to amend or

resubmit the notice with the correct
information.

CORRECTING ERRORS IN
SUBMITTED NOTICES

ELECTRICAL
CONTRACTOR TIPS

This information serves as an important reminder
to all electrical contractors operating within
Ocean Reef Marina regarding the regulatory

requirements for notifiable electrical work under
Regulation 51 of The Electricity (Licensing)

Regulations 1991.

For Technical enquiries or further assistance, please
contact the ORRE Technical Team:

TechnicalSupport@oceanreefrenewableenergy.com.au
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to
ensuring a safe and compliant electrical installation

process within Ocean Reef Marina.

DESIGN GUIDELINES FOR
PERMANENT CONNECTIONS

Visit our website to see the Design Guidelines
for Permanent Connections. 

This page contains all the information you
require for electrical installation. 


